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The DTA held a preproposal meeting on Tuesday, October 20, 2020.  Attendees were 
Jon Hansen, Cintas, Becki Rivord, Nancy Brown, DTA.    

1.  The DTA clarified that invoices for rugs at the Operations Center, the Duluth 
Transportation Center and Transit Center East can be separate, but are not required to 
be. 

2.  The DTA clarified that invoices are for uniforms in circulation. 

3.  Note that sizes and quantities may change due to staff changes prior to execution of 
the Contract.  The selected respondent will adjust the inventory as needed.   


